
HAWKS 
Term 5 Week 6 

Homework 

	 I’m afraid there is some holiday homework - for both children and adults! The task is to dig 
out a “First Day” photo. Don’t worry if you haven’t got an exact first day, it can just be a photo 
from around the age of 4/5 years old. This will be a part of our Leavers Book and End of Year 
Service. Please either email them to me on kieran.johnston@barham.kent.sch.uk or send if any 
paper copies for me to scan. 

Date: Friday 24rd 
May 2024

This week…

English • Wrote our own episodes of Peppa Pig! 
• Wrote scripts for our News Reports. 
• Wrote stories based on The Adventures of Arie!

Maths… • Spiderman Maths Mystery. 
• Lots of Maths games.

In other  
curriculum 
areas…

PE: Hockey and Swimming 
Art: Graffiti art display. 
Computing: Peppa Pig episodes on Scratch. 
Science/PSHE: “The Edit” in partnership with Sky competition. 
Production 
Arie’s Cowboy Themed Day

Have a lovely week off everyone - one more term to go! 

Mr J 
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